
                                   In The Name of Allah 

                                      Most Gracious 

                                       Most Merciful 

The Nathaniel Sabir Memorial Scholarship Fund 
   “Enriching the Lives of Our Youth Through Education” 

                             P.O. Box 28779 

                          Philadelphia, PA   19151 

                          Email:  nsabr2@yahoo.com  

                        Phone: 215-554-7957 

Dear Student: 
                  
     The Nathaniel Sabir Memorial Fund invites you to participate in our 2022 Annual Essay 
Contest.  This year’s theme topic is “THE COVID PANDEMIC” 
      Although you are not limited to these suggestions, you could write about your feelings on 
virtual education, public restrictions, isolation or someone you know who got sick, etc., 
Remember, these are only suggestions. Be creative as you think of changes, both positive and 
not so positive which have affected you and your environment during the Pandemic. It’s all up 
you!  Listed below is the information regarding the Essay Contest Rules: 
    All essays must include a cover sheet that lists the student’s name, grade, school, home 
address (including zip code), phone number and name of your parents or guardian.  This 
information is important so that we may properly group your essay for judging, as well as to 
notify you if you are a winner. Essays that are submitted without a completed cover sheet 
may be rejected! 
   When researching your information, you may use all sources including the internet.  However, 
no computer generated essays are permitted.  Be creative and use this contest to further 
enhance your educational experience.  
 The essay requirements are as follows: (Typed entries are preferred from 6th grade up) 
                                                4th to 5th grades……............1 page 
                                                6th to 8th grades…………………2 pages 
                                                High School….……………..2 to 3 pages 
                                                College…………………3 pages (include a copy of your current roster)    
The award amounts  for  1st Place in the categories are: 
4th to 5th Grades………..$350 
6th to 8th Grades………..$550 
High School……………… $750 
College……………………..$1000 
 
 Entries must be mailed  through the US Postal Mail System and be postmarked by   
Wednesday, May 11, 2022. 
 
Please contact Jeri Sabir at 215-554-7957 with any questions. 
                                                                
Yours truly,  
Maidah Sabir               
 Maidah Sabir, Fund President 
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